Dear colleagues and friends,
 
 

In regards with the 8% raise in CEEF payments as of June 2008 I would like to clarify the sum that will be sent out in August to CEEF recipients.
 

In the next CEEF payment, which will be sent out on 15th of August 2008, the CEEF beneficiaries would be sent already the new updated amount, plus the difference for month of June and July.
 
 
The sum would be as follow (in the payment sent out in August 2008):
 

1. EU members- countries - Central Europe 

216x3 (for August, September and October) plus 2x16 
2. Non-EU countries – Former Soviet Union 
178x3(for August, September and October), plus 2x13
 
Please inform survivors and Holocaust survivor's organizations accordingly.
 
Once again please be aware of the CEEF quarterly payment schedule which is as follows:
 
February payment – includes payments for months of February, March, April
May payment – includes payments for months of May, June, July
August payment – includes payments for months of August, September, October
November payment – includes payments for months of November, December and January (following year)
 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.
 

Andrea Haas
Director of the Compensation Programs in E. Europe
Claims Conference, Tel Aviv, Israel
 

tel. +972 3 519 4464
fax: +972 3 624 1539
andrea.haas@claimscon.org
www.claimscon.org
 

 

